
 

Engineering Department, 7150 Philips Highway, Jacksonville, FL 32256 

    
 

July 1, 2023 
 
 
 
CITY OF PALM BAY:                 GRADE CROSSING MATTERS 
         2024 GRADE CROSSING MAINTENANCE PROGRAM 
         NOTICE OF INTENT 
 
 
Mr. Valentino Perez 
Director of Public Works 
City of Palm Bay 
120 Malabar Road 
Palm Bay, FL  32907 
 
 
Dear Mr. Perez: 
 
The Railway has completed our field inspection of all grade crossings on our line and compiled a 
list of crossings for our 2024 Grade Crossing Maintenance Program. 
 
Listed below are crossings that fall within your jurisdictional responsibility and are scheduled to 
be re-worked in the upcoming year beginning January 1, 2024.  With each crossing you will find 
an estimated cost for the City’s use in budgeting for the crossing maintenance.  It should be noted 
this is an estimate only and reflects the present cost of material and labor, all charges will be 
billed on an actual cost basis. 
 
Hessey Avenue MP 197.36 Existing Agreement 01/25/1966 $161,202.86 
N.E. Palm Bay Road MP 197.46 Existing Agreement 07/01/1972 $174,438.54 
  Total $335,641.40 
           
 
PLEASE NOTE – The above listed crossing(s) are designated at this time for Grade Crossing Maintenance Program Rehabilitation 
in 2024.  This list is provided for your budgetary purposes.  The Railway will continue to monitor and review these locations for safety 
and reliability, and may choose to delay, modify and/or eliminate certain location(s) on this list for the maintenance year 2024.  You 
will be notified of any changes determined by the Railway of the crossings listed above. 

 
Should you have any questions or comments concerning this matter I can be reached at (904) 
279-3196. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel Fetahovic 
Public Projects Engineer 
 


